
M A R I N E BUILDING 
VANCOUVER,B.C. March 4th 1938 

Dr. YIagner, 
German Consulate, 
Montreal, Que. 

Dear Sir:-
We would very rauch appreciate it to be advised 

by you about the chance of doing business with Germany. 
We are especially interested in the chances of 

doing barter business and upon what conditions this could be 
done. 

Kindly write us either in German or English, 
whichever you prefer. 

Yours very truly 

ECS::VC H.C.Sieburth 


